
 

FS2 Welcome  
To School Party 

The CCSA is excited to announce we are holding our annual FS2 Welcome to 
School Party on Friday 28th September to welcome the new pupils! 
 
To make sure the youngest children have fun at their first Parent Association event we run an FS2 only 
‘party’ session for the children before the Y1/Y2 Disco. Children in FS2 are welcome to bring their party 
clothes into school in a named carrier bag. The cost of the party is ​£1.50​ per child, which includes a 
goody bag, party games and other fun activities. 
 
The teaching staff will escort the children to the hall for their party at 3.30pm, after helping the them 
change at 3.15pm when their school day ends. The FS2 party will finish at 4.15pm. Please collect your 
child from the front of school (from the ramp by the hall door). 
 
If you would like to book a place for your child, please return the slip below with your payment included 
in a sealed envelope with your child's name and class number on to their teacher. 
 
The CCSA will be holding a ​Welcome New Parents ​meeting during the party  between 3.45 and  4.15 in 
the Year 6 Annex which will include tea and coffee where you can find out more about the Parents 
Association, what we do or how to get involved. 
 
Look forward to seeing you there, CCSA Team 
 
How To Contact Us 
Facebook: ​@ChristChurchSchoolAssociation​ Email: ​ChristChurchSchoolAssociation@gmail.com 

 

Reply Slip For CCSA Disco Friday 28th September 2018 

PLEASE RETURN REPLY SLIP BY WEDNESDAY 26TH SEPTEMBER TO YOUR CHILD'S TEACHER 
Name Of Child    Class 

Number 
 

Parent / 
Guardian 
Signature 

 

Attending the 
Welcome New 
Parents Meeting? 

YES  NO   

 



 

 


